
  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

August 2020 
 

We hope you enjoy reading about all the exciting things that happen at Hillbeck and what we 
have coming up. 
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Residents celebrating their birthday 
this month are… 
 
Pat R – 9th  
Pat C – 7th  
Gordon – 13th  
Doreen – 27th  
   

 
 
 

Entertainment for August 
Friday 7th- Gary King…Elvis 

 Friday 21st –Debbie Haze 
 

Our entertainer will be singing in the Courtyard 
 

 
 

Internal Activities 
 

We have a range of activities taking place every morning and 
afternoon… These include Bingo, Arts & Crafts, Quiz’s, 

Sing-a-longs, Armchair workouts, Games and much more. 

 

 



Quote of the Month 
My eyes do see, my ears do hear 

I am still me, so let’s be clear 
My memory may fade 

My walk may slow 
I am ME inside 
Don’t let me go. 

   

 

Getting to know our staff 
 

“Employees of the Month” 
 

           
 
                         Nickie                                                       Ria 

 
 All staff have been working incredibly hard 

and we thank you all. 
 
    

                                                 



Hillbeck News 
 

I hope everyone continues to be safe and well. 
 

As things starts to slowly relax we are doing outside table visits. 
This is the resident at one end and the family member (one at a 

time) at the other end.  
This is to be no contact, so hugs and kisses will have to wait a 

little bit longer.  The slots are to be booked by phone and they will 
last for 15 minutes only at this time. 

Can we ask you to please wear a mask to protect your loved ones.  
 

We were very lucky that we were donated some flowers at the 
beginning of lockdown.  

Some of our residents helped to plant them in our raised planter. 
The flowers look beautiful as they bloom. It’s nice to see all the 

lovely colours. 
 

Peter Kneebone came into sing to us in the courtyard.  
As usual our residents sat in the dining room and hallways. 

Everyone had a lovely afternoon.  
 

Over the last few weeks we have been watching classic films.  
Our residents have really enjoyed singing along to all the songs.  
If you have any musical film they you could donate we would be 

very grateful. 
 
 

 
 
 

Thank You 
                                                             
          

       



      
                             

              
 

              
 

                 


